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May 13, 2022

Mrs. Dorothy Graham, President
Graham Family Foundation

544 61 Street

Oakland, California 94609

Dear Dorothy,

Thank you for the continued support of the Graham Family Foundation. Your recent donation of
$30,000 will be allocated in support of the Seniors for Seniors Program Preventive Care, the
Olga Graham Fund, and Mutt-i-grees Curriculum. Over the years, your foundation and your
parents’ names have made indelible marks advancing our no-kill mission.

We are honored by the trust you place in our work and will continue to use this funding carefully
and wisely to maximize its impact on homeless animals and the people who adopt them. It’s
gratifying to know that you share our passion to educate the next generation on the importance of
animal rescue and the joys and responsibilities of pet adoption. Our combined best efforts are
saving lives and enhancing the lives of people who adopt these special pets.

Per your instructions and according to the grant submitted, this year’s donation will be
apportioned in the following manner:

The Olga Graham Fund has been replenished with $5,000 and the Seniors for Seniors Preventive
Wellness Program has received $15,000 to offset the medical costs for this vital initiative. The
balance of $10,000 is earmarked for stipends for 16 public school National Mutt-i-grees
Ambassadors and support for the Mutt-i-grees Curriculum.

Your work supporting North Shore Animal League America and other charities is impressive
and commendable. Congratulations on the launch of your website, showcasing your impact and
the causes you support. We are delighted to have a place within your digital footprint as well as
being among the life-affirming programming you support.

Sincerely,

O S,

J. John Stevenson
President & CEO
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